
           
 

Important Notice:  Car Parking Charges  
Are you taking advantage of our discounts? 

 

We make every effort to ensure that patients/visitors who need to visit the hospitals regularly 
are helped by having the following in place:  
 

Patient Parking is provided free of charge for: 

 

 
 
 
Disabled Badge Holders  

 

A valid disabled badge must be displayed in the 
vehicle.  If all disabled parking bays are full, you 
may park in any car parking space located at 
either Hathersage Road or Grafton Street multi 
storey car parking facilities free of charge (please 
note width of parking bay will be standard).   
 
Please note this excludes any of the ’30 mins  
Drop-Off spaces’ located along the hospital(s) 
frontage on the Boulevard.  

 
Relatives of Intensive Care/High Dependency 
Unit Patients  

 

Ward/Clinic Staff complete the proforma and 
advise relatives to take the form to Car Parks 
Administration and collect a free pass. 
 

 
Relatives of Long Stay Patients  
 

 

Ward/Clinic Staff complete the proforma and 
advise relatives to take the form to Car Parks 
Administration and collect a free pass. 

 
Patients who visit our hospitals frequently 
(three or more times a week) 

 
Ward/Clinic Staff complete the proforma and 
advise relatives to take the form to Car Parks 
Administration and collect a free pass. 

Patient Parking is provided at Reduced Rates for: 

Patient Delays – parking has been longer than 
6 hours because of: 

• An Out-patient’s appointment has 
lasted longer due to tests/treatment. 

• Attending A&E – A patient has waited for 
the appropriate diagnosis/treatment etc. 

• Attending the Elective Treatment Centre 

 
Ward/department staff complete the proforma and 
give to the Patient to take to the car park where the 
car park staff can then validate the parking ticket to  
the reduced rate of £5.00. 
 
It is important that the correct date is shown on the 
paperwork. 

 
Patient Weekly/Monthly Car Parking Permits: 
 
Weekly - £20.00 
 
Monthly - £40.00 

Available from Cashiers Offices in Cobbett House, 
MRI and Royal Manchester Children’s Hospital 
during office hours. If you need to park outside 
these hours, please pay the standard parking fee 
and keep the receipt as this can be deducted from 
the permit price when purchased 

 


